
Honorable  Delegates, 

 

 I respectfully wish to express my opposition to the following bills. 

House Bills    0175  0200  0638  1186  1291    

These are my reasons: 

1. History has proven these Laws have been ineffective in reducing  violent crime. 

Repeating the same futile measures without achieving the desired results tells us  gun control 

does not work. We need to look at the root causes and address these issues. 

2. These laws will only lead to more Draconian laws that threatens all our Civil Liberties. Are we 

going to subvert the other nine amendments in the Bill if Rights? Passage of these Laws  could  

set a precedent that would undermine the whole rule of law. What is the saying” be careful 

what you wish for” ! 

3. Why pass legislation that adds extra burdens and expenses on the government and the citizens 

of this state. Especially ineffective ones! 

4. Taking away the unalienable rights of law-abiding tax paying voters does not help anyone. It will 

only create more division into our already fragmented society. 

 

I know your heart is in the right place but please consider  not to fall into the trap of the same 

old solutions that do not work and infringe on the rights of your constituency. 

 

Thank for time and consideration, 

 

Michael Clisham 

4100 Chardel Rd. Unit-A 

Nottingham   MD. 21236 

mwclisham@msn.com 

410-952-6420 
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